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Erica Krauss

From: Oak Harbor Freight Lines <eric.vanderpol@oakh.com>
Sent: Friday, October 11, 2019 12:14 PM
To: Logistics
Subject: Califonia Fires

 
Dear Erica, 

 

 

California Fires 
 
Due to wildfires, poor air quality, and road closures we will not be servicing the following 
areas in CA. All customers will be contacted, and the plan is to resume service into these 
areas on Monday providing conditions improve. 
 
Lancaster 
Palmdale 
San Fernando Valley 
Simi Valley 
Encino 
Van Nuys 
North Hollywood 
 
Thank you, 
 
Eric Vander Pol 
Director of Business Development 
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